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1. MCBDD is collaborating with the Medina County Career Center (MCCC) and the Ohio 
Alliance of DSP’s (OADSP) to implement a DSP curriculum into a current education 
program at MCCC. 

2. The Recruitment Advisory Group has met twice and the initial recommendation is to 
find new applicant pools by partnering with local schools to build awareness. SSA 
Mingles are scheduled for the year - the first was in March and 37 people attended.  

3. Surveys are being sent out to address specific needs for frontline supervisor trainings as 
well as improvements to the MCBDD provider website. The OADSP curriculum does 
include front line supervisor training and we will look at that as a resource for training. 

4. All providers certified in Career Planning have been contacted. A training and process 
are being developed by the Employment Navigator to train six interested providers in 
the Discovery process. 
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